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OHARE Mark

From: Max Curnow <Max.Curnow@gw.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 3 March 2021 3:27 pm
To: OHARE Mark
Cc: Emily McDowall; REID Paul; CURTIS Jamie; CHILLINGWORTH Elisa; THIELE Sven
Subject: Omāroro Reservoir management plan approvals

[VIGILANCE]: courriel externe | external e-mail | correo electronico externo. 

 
Kia ora Mark, 
 
Sorry about the delay getting back to you on your latest plans for Omāroro Reservoir. 
 
These plans now cover two GWRC consents: 

1. WGN180065 [35008] [35009] [35010] – Principle consent for earthworks, dewatering and discharge treated 
sediment 

2. WGN200317 [36864] – Works associated with extending a stormwater pipe by 3m 
 
Approvals: 

 The amended Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) Revision B submitted 23 February 
2021, dated 22 January 2021 and associated appendices is approved under WGN180065 [35008] [35009] 
[35010] condition 7 and WGN200317 [36864] condition 4. 

 The amended Erosion and Sediment Control Plan (ESCP) Revision B submitted 23 February 2021, dated 22 
January 2021 and associated appendices is approved under - WGN180065 [35008] [35009] [35010] 
condition 8 and WGN200317 [36864] condition 5. 

 
GWRC Resource Advisor Emily McDowall (emily.mcdowall@gw.govt.nz 021-191-9689) is the compliance officer for 
WGN200317 [36864]. For simplicity I am happy to remain your initial GWRC contact for any compliance matters.  
 
Emily is generally satisfied with your plans and just had the following comments –  

 Please ensure all notifications associated with either WGN200317 [36864] are also submitted to 
notifications@gw.govt.nz 

 This is optional as not a consent condition, but if your ecologist could send us records of any fish species 
observed and relocated through this fish rescue, ideally also the measurements of the fish, we can pass this 
on to our environmental science team as this data is helpful for them.  

 The planting needs to take place during the planting season following the works, or at another timeframe 
which GWRC has agreed to (noting that this can’t be postponed too long). 

 Optional: the National Environmental Standards for Freshwater came into force in September 2020, after 
consent WGN200317 was granted (July 2020). The Freshwater NES requires councils to collect data about 
culverts. If the contractors were able to provide us with the attached information outlined that would be 
much appreciated e.g. by tracking comments in the document. This is not a consent requirement, just an 
optional extra. 

 
Happy to chat through. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 

Max Curnow 
Kaitohutohu | Resource Advisor (Compliance) – Environmental Regulation 
Greater Wellington Te Pane Matua Taiao 
DDI 04 830 4175 : M 021 831 039 
Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay Pipitea Wellington 6011 
Follow us online: Facebook | Twitter | gw.govt.nz 
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ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the 
named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in 
reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise 
stated, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the 
organisation.  


